
 

Summary of June 8, 2019 HBCNA Board meeting: 

A post card draft was done on May 9th but we still need to get a membership form up on the website 

before we direct property owners in that direction.  Once the membership form is posted we can mail 

out our postcard.  Tom has set up the post office box so we can receive returned mail and/or payments 

for dues. 

We ran into a snag with our website not being able to accommodate a “merchant account” for payment 

of dues.  Rather than change website hosts and start over building another site, the quickest and easiest 

solution was to have members mail in their dues or pay at the picnic.   

The Hudson Bend Colony marker was cleaned up May 14th by volunteers. (Becks and Duncans)  It was 

decided to keep the century plan starters so no watering will be required.   Still looking for lawn 

maintenance person every 6 weeks or so for April-Oct. 

Picnic was discussed again.  Trying to find some musicians to play. 

 


